
 

 

September 17, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3725 

Attention All Providers: Changes to Application Requirements in 
Provider Flex 
Effective September 15, 2025, the following changes have been made for all application types in Provider Flex: 

• Provider Flex users are now required to sign an attestation confirming that all information entered in the 
application is true and accurate before they can submit the application. Note: This attestation is separate 
from the signatures required in DocuSign for an initial enrollment application. 

• The Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) Number section has been removed from applications for all 
provider types (PT) except PT 28 (Pharmacy). The DEA Number is required for only PT 28. 


